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Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 10:33 AM
To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Subject: variance request

 
 

From: Rozeboom, David B - DNR  
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 12:52 PM 
To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR <Gina.Keenan@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: variance request 
 
Gina, 
 
Per our conversation this morning please ask METCO to submit a request the covers the following items: 
 

1) Vapor samples from the Arlene’s Inn property. 
2) Abandonment of all unused private wells within the Arlene’s Inn plume. 
3) Replacement of the potable well at the property to the north of Arlene’s Inn (Don’s Repair).  The driller needs to 

consult with the private water section of the Drinking and Groundwater program to determine appropriate 
well construction requirements. 

4) Sampling of all private wells in the vicinity of the Arlene’s Inn plume, including the Arlene’s Inn well and the new 
well installed at Don’s Repair. 

 
Thank You 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Dave Rozeboom 

West Central Region Team Supervisor 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: 715-839-3710 
David.Rozeboom@wisconsin.gov 
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